Miller, Janet

From: Dunn, Brandon

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Blackwell, Peter; Rozdolski, Mikki; Miller, Janet
Subject: FW: Lee County 16-2ESR [CPA2016-00002]
FYl...

From: Hight, Jason [mailto:Jason.Hight@MyFWC.com]

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 1:55 PM

To: DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com; Dunn, Brandon
Cc: Wallace, Traci; Chabre, Jane; Gramovot, Alex

Subject: Lee County 16-2ESR [CPA2016-00002]

Dear Mr. Dunn:

Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) staff has reviewed the proposed comprehensive plan
amendment in accordance with Chapter 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes. We have no comments, recommendations, or
objections related to fish and wildlife or listed species and their habitat to offer on this amendment.

If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Jane Chabre either by phone at (850) 410-5367 or
by email at FWCConservationPlanningServices@MyFWC.com. If you have specific technical questions, please contact
Alex Gramovot at (850) 617-9408 or by email at Alex.Gramovot@myfwc.com.

Sincerely,

Jason Hight

Biological Administrator Il

Office of Conservation Planning Services
Division of Habitat and Species Conservation
620 S. Meridian Street, MS 5B5

Tallahassee, FL 32399-1600

(850) 228-2055

Lee County 16-2ESR_31153

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



